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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Helene Volat and Robert Harvey recently had published a book entitled, Les ecrits de Michel Deguy. The 
company that published the book is:  Institut memoires de l'edition Contemporaire located in Paris.  Michel 
Deguy is a poet and philosopher of our times.

CONGRATULATIONS TO HELENE!

 
STUDENT ASSISTANT HIRING UPDATE : 

An e-mail was sent today by Peter Franzese of the Financial Aid Office.  Pam is requesting that those that 
hire students do not fill out the Department Questionnaire about student employment training.  Please 
wait for instructions from the Library Director's Office.




